
Hello fellow Fraters, 

Firstly, the Nu-Pi colony would like to say that we hope that you all are staying safe in 

these trying times, and that whether or not we are all together in person the bond remains strong 

even as we remain isolated. 

We would also like to share what the colony has been up to and some of the plans 

moving forward. This past fall semester the Nu-Pi colony initiated its first new members since 

being brought back on campus, bringing initial numbers up to 38. After the initiation came a 

lunch at local restaurant Klondike Kate’s. Thank you to everyone that was able to make it, and 

we hope that this was the first event of many getting all the brothers of the Nu-Pi colony 

together. Shortly after the event the first executive board was named and is as follows: 

Chris Mallozzi (Prytanis) 

Ryan Deahl (Epiprytanis) 

Patrick Brady (Gammeteus) 

Jacob Robinson (Crysopholes) 

Luke Sinibaldi (Hypophetes) 

Jonathan Olshin (Histor) 

Brett Lindsay (Hegemon) 

Carson Hughes (Pylortes) 

 

 Moving through the semester the colony participated in University of Delaware’s annual 

fundraiser for pediatric cancer, UDance. After months of fundraising and the generosity of those 

who donated, the colony was able to raise $8,000 for the B+ foundation to fight pediatric cancer. 

Before the closing of the University of Delaware campus the colony welcomed 14 pledges whose 



goal is to be initiated at the end of the spring semester. This brought the fraternities number of 

current brothers up to 56.  

 As a colony we are excited for what the future holds as we move into our second year of 

operation. We will strive to beat our donation total in this year’s upcoming UDance fundraising, 

as well as continuing to bring strong initiates into the bond who exemplify the mantra of, “better 

men for a better world.” In the upcoming year we also expect to have our first St. Jude event, and 

continue to build the positive reputation Tau Kappa Epsilon has on the UD campus. Another 

upcoming goal will be chartering, but more information about this will come in future 

newsletters. This upcoming school year is one to look forward to, and we hope that until then 

everyone continues to stay safe. 

 

Yours In the Bond, 

Jonathan Olshin 

Histor 


